
4th November 2022 
 

Service Announcement for Cardinia Residents 

It was announced earlier this month that Cardinia Shire Council will partner with Myli - My 
Community Library as their preferred library service provider for the Cardinia community. 
This transfer occurs on 1 December 2022.  

You are receiving this email because Casey Cardinia Libraries (CCL) have recorded your 
nominated library as a Cardinia Library (Emerald, Pakenham or the Cardinia Mobile 
Library).  

If this is correct, your membership will automatically change to Myli and you can continue to 
use your Cardinia Library with your existing library card. 

Between December and February 2023, you will receive a welcome pack from Myli that will 
include a Myli Membership Card which will have your existing membership number and 
membership details.  

Members who have a print balance on their CCL Library Card, can request to have the 
balance transferred to use at Myli here. Alternatively, print balances can remain with CCL 
and be used when visiting a Casey Library. Please request your transfer by Wednesday 30 
November, balance transfers will be available from December 1 2022.   

If you no longer use Emerald, Pakenham or the Cardinia Mobile Library click here and 
nominate the Casey Library you use most frequently.   
  
Click here to read the Library Member Frequently Asked Questions and here to 
view Important Privacy Information or drop into your local library to get a copy and find out 
more.  
 
We value your membership and look forward to seeing you at the library soon.  

Kind Regards, 
 
Beth Luppino 
Chief Executive Officer 
Casey Cardinia Libraries 

 

I’d like to know more: https://www.cclc.vic.gov.au/transition/ 

 

https://www.cclc.vic.gov.au/transition/
https://forms.office.com/r/j02EYwYGsa
https://forms.office.com/r/Ea9p93RAbS
https://www.cclc.vic.gov.au/transition/
https://www.cclc.vic.gov.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Privacy-Opt-Out-Notification-Library-Members_WEBSITE.pdf
https://www.cclc.vic.gov.au/transition/

